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December 2023

Letter From the Principal

The 
WAVE

“December is the time for remembering the past and reaching toward the future.” Ralph Waldo Emerson

Sea Turtles,

The year’s most festive month is upon us all.  For our families of the Jewish faith, we wish you all a most 
happy Hanukkah!  We hope your candles burn extra bright this year.  Many of our families are busily 
preparing for the many joys of the Christmas season.  No matter your faith, I hope your time is spent with 
loved ones making memories during these special times.  

The season also reminds us all that true joy comes from the gift of giving.  We have several opportunities for 
our community to give to those in need if you are able.  This month, our Kids Care initiative is a new toy and 
game drive in partnership with the Duval County Ad Litem Program.  Students and families are encouraged 
to send in new toys and games to our media centers so that children facing serious hardships might have a 
gift to open this holiday season.  Please turn in your toy or game by December 15th.

In addition, Let's share the love this holiday season and help support our sister school in St. Augustine, 

Crookshank Elementary School. They need teacher lounge snacks, classroom supplies, student snacks, 

clinic supplies, etc. They have started an Amazon Wish List linked below and will continue to add items as 

needed. Please consider supporting this school and the wonderful work they do there. To donate, click here. 

Send all items to Bailey Benoit whose address will populate as a delivery option once you add an item to your 

cart.

And finally, the PTO is continuing to support our own Blessings in a Backpack students.  Donations from 
Thanksgiving provided Thanksgiving dinners for all our PVPV Rawlings Blessings families.  Our PTO will 
continue to collect money through December 8 to provide holiday gifts and clothing for our families in need. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B044BAFA622ABFC1-45931565-share#/ 

As I take time to remember this year, I’m just so proud and grateful for this school and this community for 
the many ways we have faced challenges, supported families in need, and continue to provide an amazing 
academic environment for our children.  It is an honor to be a part of this school and community.  Work 
Hard, Be Kind, Be Awesome, and Be Merry! 

Dr. Gates 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2F10WOS10JZBMS4%3Fref%3Dcm_sw_em_r_un_un_N5wCPnZH31ri9&data=05%7C01%7CJesse.Gates%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C52f6c39608bb4f591bf908dbf28585c1%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638370427549619315%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tO35tehdcAGWg13frwzHgFvGm8C2dMxQdkqLNxsrh9k%3D&reserved=0


8:00 – Doors Open

8:15 – First Bell: Students report to class

8:20 – Morning Announcements

8:25 – Tardy Bell

2:45 – Dismissal

Don’t Forget! Early Release is

1:45 every Wednesday
After 8:25 - Please park your car and walk your 

child into the office and sign them in.

Dismissal Reminders:
Transportation Changes & Early Pickups:

 Please arrange transportation changes and early pickups before 

2:00 (1:00 on Wed). Please notify the front office if you have transportation 

changes for your child. This makes dismissal much smoother in the afternoon 

if we know where students are

 supposed to be. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

 
     PVPV (904) 547-3820 Rawlings (904) 547-8570

Please be sure to provide your child

 with a

 refillable water bottle daily

School Hours



We’re Here to Help!
Rawlings phone calls, emails, notes, etc.-

Receptionist Gina Baker
904- 547-8570

gina.i.baker@stjohns.k12.fl.us
OR

PVPV phone calls, emails, notes, etc.- 
Receptionists Anne Rubocki (M-W)

Lisa Bevill (T, Th)
904- 547-3820

Anne.Rubocki@stjohns.k12.fl.us
lisa.bevill@stjohns.k12.fl.us

Lost & Found:

If your child has lost something, they 
may look in our Lost & Found on the 

Cafeteria stage at either school. Items 
not picked up will be donated at the end 

of the school year.

Lunch Visits
Parents and loved ones are allowed to eat 
lunch with their child any day during the 
week. All visitors must sign in and be a 

cleared volunteer. We ask for parents to sit 
at the Turtle Terrace at PVPV, and at 

designated tables on the Rawlings Stage.

Important Dates

EARLY ACT Spirit Week Dec. 4-8:
(see flier below)

December 21 – Early release

December 22 – January 5 ……. Winter Break

January 8, 2024 – All Students & Staff return

mailto:gina.i.baker@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Anne.Rubocki@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:lisa.bevill@stjohns.k12.fl.us




Congratulations 

GAVIN GARROW

2023 Rawlings

 Spelling Bee winner





Kennedy Space Center



On behalf of the PTO,
 let’s treat our teachers and 

staff to a
Holiday Gift Wrap “shopping” 

treat!! 
We will fill the lunchroom with 
everything they need to wrap 
their holiday gifts. Deadline 

for donations is December 4th.
Click the link to donate & to 

learn more!  

Use CTRL+Click  HERE to donate & learn more! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B044BAFA622ABFC1-45466898-pvpvrawlings?useFullSite=true#/


Battle of the Books is an exciting reading competition

 for 3rd, 4th & 5th grade students.  

Each school in SJCSD will select a team of 5 students to 

represent their school at the district battle in March 2024.

All students interested in trying out for our school team MUST 

read a minimum of 10 current SSYRA books by January 8, 2024.

Our school team selection process begins in January during 

library classes and will include multiple choice questions

 (like an AR quiz) and random quotes from the SSYRA books.  

Each correct response is worth one point. At the end of the 

selection process, 5 students with the highest scores will be 

selected for our school team.

More information can be found on the media website: 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/battle

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fmedia%2Fbattle&data=05%7C01%7CKatherine.Sampogna%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C319ef78e555d4beb255608dbe4565463%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638354831669463224%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q7mEN8gOQAwMt%2BabHMsareYMlBQuWYZM1V07Mh5Z7a8%3D&reserved=0




CONGRATULATIONS!!







Parents, please work with your students to help 
them memorize their Lunch Pin numbers. Home 
packed lunches need to know their Lunch Pins 

when coming through the lunch line to buy 
snacks, ice cream and Papa John’s



Please see the PVPV/Rawlings website if you need 
medication forms for your children. If you have any 
questions about what you need regarding your child’s 
medication, please call your students respective clinic

Rawlings 547-8573 –
 Cindy Masley, RN (M-W)
 Toni Freeman, RN (Th & Fri)

PVPV 547-3834 -
 Kathy Cavallini, RN  (M & W)
 Janet Lewis, RN  (T, Th & F)

Parents:  If your child calls or texts you from 

their phone/watch and states they are not 

feeling well please request they see the nurse.  

From the clinic we can discuss next steps on 

your child’s return to class or pick up from 

the clinic.



ACE Extended Day

Payment #6 is due December 10th
Please be sure all payments are paid

 prior to winter break.

As a reminder, ACE will close at 5:00 p.m. sharp
 on Thursday December 21st.  Please pick up your   

students as early as possible so our staff
 may get home to their families!

BEST WISHES FOR A HAPPY AND HEALTHY 
HOLIDAY SEASON!  ENJOY YOUR TIME WITH 

FAMILY AND FRIENDS.
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING EVERYONE 

IN THE NEW YEAR.





KIDS CARE

December Projects 

 Kids Care is 
collecting new games 
and toys for children 
in need in northeast 

Florida. 



Blessings in a Backpack

If you receive free or reduced lunch, you may qualify for a 
weekend food supplement program known as Blessings-in-a- 
Backpack. This food staple snack bag is given out weekly 
throughout the school year. The bag is typically sent home in your 
child’s backpack on Friday afternoons.
If you would like to participate or need further information about 
Blessings in a Backpack, a letter is being sent home with your child 
to let us know if you would like to be a part of the program. You 
may also contact your child’s counselor. PVPV – 
Heather.harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us Rawlings – 
kim.hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us
To apply for free or reduced lunch, visit the St. Johns County 
website at www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/free/. You may also contact 
the cafeteria manager, Michele Garren at 547-8576, for questions 
related to the application process.

mailto:Heather.harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:kim.hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Ffood%2Ffree%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJulie.Figg%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C3d9388d68c774beb922e08da812261de%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637964281917168902%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ppg0RqM0wuJ1YlsNFnCeBrmvGCPVmwZfBbOecArUmTg%3D&reserved=0








Deputy Taylor’s Car Line Reminders 

Deputy Taylor would like to remind everyone 
of some very important information 
regarding school pick up and drop off. Please 
follow all signs and arrows in the parking lot. 
When instructed, please pull up to the 
designated area to pick up your child. To 
assist in buckling seatbelts at PV, you may 
pull into a parking spot on your way out, but 
please do not hold up the car line.

Car Line is a No-Phone-Zone
Florida law prohibits using a handheld “wireless communication device” while operating a 
vehicle in any school zone, school crossing, or work zone. The definition of a wireless 
communication device is broad and includes cellphones, tablets, laptops, and similar devices.

FLORIDA LAW ON VEHICLE CHILD RESTRAINT





Transportation 
News
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